



Hawai'i Hospice and Palliative Care Organization February 2011 Newsletter

2011 Events

Dear Jeannette,

There is lots going on, as usual, and I hope you can participate in some of the upcoming events. The biggest news is that we have a new meeting place for the monthly Kokua Mau meetings. We have grown in size and will now be meeting at St. Francis. (See below for details.) We also hope you can join Kokua Mau and we have details below as well.

Events for your February/March 2011 calendar

2/22 Namaste Care Workshop2/24 New Location - Kokua Mau Meeting3/12 Your Family - Your Story3/16 Palliative Pupus

March: Mon & Wed Aging with Grace

2/22 Namaste Care Program

February 22, 2011, 9:00am-3:00pm St. Francis Healthcare System of Hawaii

Joyce Simard, the author and founder of the Namaste Care Program for People with Dementia, will be here to share her program

Topics

Namaste Care Kokua Mau Meeting Your Family Your Story Palliative Pupus Aging With Grace

Quick KM Links

Kokua Mau Home Page
POLST
News
More About Us

Contact Us

Kōkua Mau P.O. Box 62155 Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977
Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877
Please call before you fax, so we can make sure the fax machine is on.
Please note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

You can support Kokua Mau by <u>clicking here</u> or using the Donate Now Button on the Kokua Mau website